Iryna Smela

From: Bob Hawkins

Sent: November-23-17 1:35 PM

To: Barry Lacey

Cc: Chris Holden; Michael Fougere

Subject: Re: Recent Media Coverage Regarding Market Value of the STC Building

Thank you for this information, Barry. | appreciate the very fine work that the city did on this purchase.
Bob
Sent from my iPad

On Nov 23, 2017, at 1:26 PM, Barry Lacey <BLACEY@regina.ca> wrote:

16(1)(a)(b), 16(1)(c)

Barry C. Lacey, CPA, CA, CMA

Executive Director, Financial & Corporate Services
P:306.777.7617

F:306.777.6560

E: blacey@regina.ca
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